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ASCENSION ISLAND PTA 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2020 
 

 

Wow! We are already 9 weeks into the new year and already seen our first 

half-term break! The PTA kick-started the first half term of 2020 on the 

22nd February with a skittles competition for all! We had a fun-filled 

afternoon at Two Boats Club, with a total of 6 family teams consisting of all 

ages competing to win the prize money! A huge thank you to everyone 

who came and participated and I think it’s safe to say the kids had a blast! 

Even scoring higher than some of the adults!  

We would like to thank everyone who continues to support 

the PTA, we have so many plans for the future and are 

continuing to strive to benefit each and every student of Two Boats School 

as best we can. But of course you can’t raise funds without fundraising! And 

we can’t do it alone, the more the merrier! The committee will be planning 

our future fund raisers for this year and would love for you to get involved 

so watch this space!  
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If you would like to contact your PTA with any concerns, questions, 

complaints or ideas or if you would like to join please do not hesitate to 

contact any of the members below.  

NAME TEL NO ROLE 

Asami Carthew  Class Rep 1 & 2 

Carol Fuller 64566 Class Rep 5 & 6 

Celia Reynolds 64459 Vice Chair 

Colin Duncan 64452 Teacher Rep 

Debbie Augustus 66128 Class Rep Key Stage 4 

Hillary Price 64641 Class Rep Key Stage 3 

Kayla Fowler 64413 Treasurer 

Megan Young 64652 Chair 

Patricia Essex  Class Rep EYFS 

Ruth Halden 64557 Teacher Rep 

Shirelle Reynolds-Lawrence 64490 Class Rep 3 & 4 

Janet Birch  School Governor 

Lydia Nicholson   School Council Rep 


